The recent Spring Raffle conducted by
the ladies of Lake Zurich, IL was a total
success. Now begins the work, which
we are delighted to perform. The
Monastery of Christ the King is pro-
foundly grateful to the ladies, especially
Mrs. Phyllis Des Lauriers.

The winners of the Raffle were:
(1st) Mr. Neil Souther, Mandan, ND.
(2nd) Suzanne Probst, Barrington IL.
(3rd) Walter Kotylo, Decatur, AL.

The correct mailing address of the
Monastery is:

P. O. Box 1616

Cullman, AL 35056-1616

On October 4, 1992, Frater Peter Lebel,
0.S.B. and Frater Francis Nordmann,
0.S.B. will pronounce their FIRST
VOWS — Simple Trienniel Vows. May
God Bless them in their resolve.

Recently, the Monks built and com-
pleted a beautiful shrine dedicated to
Our Lady of Perpetual Help. The
magnificent mosaic of Our Lady was
given to the Monastery by Father Fred
Schell of Granada Hill, CA.

It is good news, indeed: Father Cyprian
Rodriguez, O.S.B. is founding the
Benedictine Monastery of Ous Lady of
Guadalupe in Tyrone, NM. God bless
Father Cyprian, O.S.B.

The Monastery has started a Stamp Col-
lection. If you have old stamps or old
and forgotten Stamp Collection books,
Frater Michael, O.S.B. would be most
grateful to you, for the gift of them.

This year’'s TRC Convention will be held
in Chicago. (September 10, 11, 12)
Many good speakers, including Michael
Davies. Call Stanley Krol: (708)
381-8737.

The Monks are completing work on the
Monastery Green House. The materials
needed for the construction of the house
were donated. The Monks have done
the building. Hopefully, fresh winter
vegetables will supply the needs of the
kitchen.

HAVE YOU THOUGHT ABOUT
PLACING
CHRIST THE KING
MONASTERY
IN YOUR WILL?

Please think about it.
The Incorporated name of the
Monastery is:

St. Francis of Assissi
Roman Catholic Chapel, Inc.
P. O. Box 1616
Culiman, AL 35056-1616
(Tax Exempt)




